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Dear :  
 
   As to your Public Records request for copies of forms submitted to the Department of Justice, 
Bureau of Justice Statistics concerning or detailing deaths of inmates while in Custody of the St. John 
the Baptist Parish Sheriffs Office Sherman Walker Correctional Center for the years 2021 and 2022, 
We have no deaths that occurred or reported while in the custody of the St John Parish Sheriffs Office 
Sherman Walker Correctional Center.  
 
  Feel free to contact me at (985)359-8716 or michael.gil@stjohnsheriff.org if you have any questions 
or concerns. Thank you 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Warden Michael Gil  
 

 




